
Excursion to "Shakespeare's 

London and Shakespeare's 

Globe" 
lasting seven days and nights, from 13th-20th August 2016. This is within the 

context of a language class for BA "English-Speaking Cultures", MA "Transna-

tional Literature: Literature, Theatre, Film" and MEd "English" students, for 

which you can earn credit points: you must be officially registered in one of 

those programmes to participate (if you have completed all your classes but are 

still enrolled in the programme, you are still eligible). It will be underpinned by 

a group of full-day workshops during the summer semester and by Dr. Jana Nit-

tel’s “Shakespeare’s London” literature class in that semester. 

There will be an initial  

information session on 

Wednesday, 9th December 2015,  

10 a.m. - 12 noon, in GW2 B1410. 
You are NOT committing yourself by coming to this session! However, it IS 

essential that you come if you want to have a chance of taking part in the excur-

sion, since initial, provisional registration will take place at that meeting. If you 

are interested but cannot attend yourself, organize someone to come as your 

proxy and provisionally register you (they will need your name, matriculation 

number, email address and information as to which semester of E-SC, Mas-

ters TnL or MEd you are currently in). 

We will discuss, among other topics, 

- what we will be doing on the excursion 

- what will you need to do in advance of and after the excursion 

- how you get credit points: what are the requirements 

- how much it will cost you 

- how it will be decided who takes part  

- who from the staff will probably be taking part. 

Michael Claridge / 20th November, 2015. 


